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Notice of Change of Name of the Parish of 

Calbourne 

(Isle of Wight) 

Local Government Act 1972 Section 75 

Parish of Calbourne 

 

To: The Secretary of State for Communities and Local Government 

      The Director of the Ordnance Survey 

      The Registrar General 

      The Clerk to Calbourne Parish Council 

      And to all others whom it may concern 

 

At its meeting on Wednesday 15th May 2019, following a request from Calbourne 

Parish Council, the Isle of Wight Council agreed to change the name of the Parish of 

Calbourne. 

Notice is now given that the name of the Parish of Calbourne is changed to the 

Parish of Calbourne, Newtown and Porchfield from Thursday 16th May 2019. 

Dated Thursday 16th May 2019 

 

 

Claire Shand 

Director of Corporate Services and Electoral Registration Officer 

Isle of Wight Council 

County Hall, High Street, Newport, Isle of Wight, PO30 1UD 
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